
SILVERTON PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday, May 23rd, 2016 

 

Meeting began at 7.00 p.m. 

 

Present: Olivia Kennard (Chair), Gill Barrett, Sally Sleep, Liz Trebble, Bill Croome, Janet 

Campbell, Richard White, Liz Gilbert, Jenny Roach, Prue Nichols. 

The Consultant also attended. 

 

1. Apologies were received from Olive Millward, Jon Smye. 

 

2.  No members of the public attended. 

 

3. The Minutes of the last meeting were agreed. 

 

4.  The draft foreword for the Neighbourhood Plan was read and considered. 

 

5.  JR proposed that a new policy or policies should be included in the Plan concerned 

with back garden development and with site clearance and re-development. It was agreed 

that this should be referred to the Parish Council. 

Housing policy H02 needs to be written up in more detail. 

The Consultant advised that the results of the Housing Needs Survey, and any policy detail 

arising from them, should be discussed with MDDC.  LG and JR will contact MDDC to 

arrange consultation. 

 

6.  Most of the material needed for the Draft Plan has now been submitted, although work 

is still needed on five policies.  Design Statements should be considered and should be 

ready for the next Consultation.  Designation of green spaces and recreation areas is still in 

progress.  Some more photos are needed. 

 

7.  It was agreed that the next Consultation should take place in July and if possible should 

be split between the Lamb Inn Shed and the Dorothy Grainger Room.  Proposed dates 

were Friday, July 8th ( evening session 5.00 p.m. to 8.30 p.m.) and Saturday, July 9th 

(morning session  10 a.m. to 2.00 p.m.)  or Friday July 15th and Saturday July 16th at the 

same times. 

 

8.  A.O.B.  General comments on the Draft Plan will be considered at the next meeting. 

Information on Strategic Environmental Assessment from MDDC will be needed in 

relation to site allocation. 

 

9.  The next meeting will be on Tuesday, June 7th, at 7.00 p.m. 

 

10.  Site allocation reports were discussed. 

 

11.  Potential future recreation spaces were considered. 

 

 

 

The meeting ended at 8.55 p.m. 


